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 Please consult http://
travel.uconn.edu/ and 
Cheryl Lowe to ensure you 
are filling out your travel 
forms correctly to receive 
funding for presenting at 
NASP. Also, do not forget 
to register for NASP and 
reserve your hotel space! 
Also, students may 
volunteer at NASP to offset 
registration costs!  
NASP rooms are filling 
fast! If you have not yet 
booked a room, please do 
so immediately. 

Upcoming Dates 

10/26—Class registration 

opens. If you are taking a 

Quant class, please  

consider registering early in 

the day so that you are not 

closed out of these courses 

due to over-enrollment. 

12/11—There will be a  

December Holiday School  

Psychology Social! 

Please save this date from 

5:30-7:30 in GENT 144.  

1/26, 1/29, & 2/1—Please 

reserve these days for  

Interview Days! The  

faculty expects all current 

students to attend, so 

please save these dates 

now! The Dean’s Doctoral 

Scholars interviews will 

take place on January 

26th.  

5/27—Save the date for the 

CASP Spring Conference 

featuring Todd Savage, 

PhD and President of 

NASP. More information to 

come! 

UCONN SASP Dates: 

10/26—Internship Panel in 

GENT 144 at 6:30 PM. 

“Much learning does not teach 

understanding.” 

Heraclitus (544-483 B.C.E.) 
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Symposia, Talk, and Fellowship Opportunities 

 The International Society for Ayurveda and Health will be taking 

place on May 6-8, 2015 at UCONN Health in Farmington, CT. 

They are calling for abstract submissions by  

November 30th. More details can be found here. 

 Jennifer Kowitt, a doctoral student in the special education  

department, is teaching an undergraduate class to education 

majors and some of her students have expressed an interest in 

learning about school psychology. Her class meets on Tues-

days from 12:30-3, though the students would be willing to find 

another time to meet if that didn’t work. Jen is hoping that an 

advanced school psychology student would be interested in 

coming to speak for about 45 minutes, including Q & A. This is 

a great opportunity to get some presentation experience and to 

add a talk to your CV! Students who are interested should  

contact her directly at: jennifer.kowitt@uconn.edu.   

 The APA Minority Fellowship Program is looking for terminal 

master’s students looking to work with transitional ethnic youth 

from ages 16-25. Applications will be accepted until January 

15th! Benefits include a stipend, travel support, training, and 

one-year APA membership. Please visit the STAY Program 

website for more information. 

 Scott McCarthy, PhD and 2014 graduate, has 

been appointed as the Program Director for 

Special  

Education and Student Services in Darien 

Public Schools.  

 Stephen Kligus, PhD and 2011 graduate, has 

been awarded Journal of School Psychology 

Article of the Year for 2014 in his work as first 

author on curriculum-based measurement of 

oral reading.  

 Congratulations to our outstanding program 

alumni! 

ALUMNI PRIDE! 
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